McCalls Celebrate 50 Years of Marriage

Some of us may only read about it. Some could only hope for it. However, Daryl and Roselyn Mc-Call experienced it — their 50th wedding anniversary celebration.

With the seed of friendship already planted in their hearts, the buds of love bloomed into matrimony on April 17, 1960, on the twin islands of Trinidad and Tobago.

Fifty years later, their love is still holding strong, a love that has matured into a beautiful fragrant example and has influenced many. What a tribute this is to the enduring principle of love in the institution of marriage.

The memorable celebration was hosted at Mt. Zion Church in Kissimmee, Fla. Surrounded by children, grandchildren, brother and sister-in-law, other members of the family, church members, and friends, the couple beamed their welcome to one and all.



Daryl and Roselyn McCall celebrated 50 years of marriage. They are active members of the Mt. Zion Church in Kissimmee, Fla.

Maxwell Berkel, Mt. Zion Church pastor, gave the opening remarks. In addition to the expected congratulations, Berkel expressed his gratitude to the couple for their ministry at Mt. Zion.

Even though they are retired, the McCalls have not retreated from active church service.

Daryl is the leader of

a weekly, vibrant nursing home ministry. They officiate in the deaconry, volunteer in the community services food distribution program, take part in cell group meetings, and are in regular attendance at the Elite Club Wednesday afternoon prayer sessions.

Expressions of love and appreciation came from their daughter and son-in-

law, Delores and Dennis Wilson, coordinators of the event.

Warm sentiments flowed from their niece. Denise, and from Dezrene Morgan, president of the Elite Club. When asked what was one thing that contributed to the longlasting marriage, Daryl stated, "Marriage has its ups and downs, so let's think of it as an old car. If you have an old car that is overheating, and you keep driving it without fixing the problem, it would eventually destroy the car. You must stop along the way, allow the engine to cool, and fix the problem. In the same way, if in the marriage the two persons have an argument, one must give in or compromise for the sake of peace. Arguing brings separation. Good communication is the way to peace, love, and a long-lasting marriage."

-BY EDNA FRANCOIS

Going Green More Than Fad for Some

Everywhere, environmentalists are encouraging everyone to "Go Green," but several Southeastern Pathfinders in District 3 are going "green" too — Pathfinder green.

Recently, Tyrone Cobb, Southeastern Pathfinders Federation vice president, and Walter Reddick, District 3 area coordinator, awarded seven leadership awards to candidates who have been diligently working for the past year on their leadership course of study, from Master Guide to Pathfinder Instructor Award.

Maureen Peterkin and Sandra French-Rose from Progress Village Church Pathfinders Club, were invested as Master Guides. Invested as Pathfinder Leadership awardees were Beverly James from the Thonotosassa Pathfinders Club, Clifford Wallace from

Ewing Scorpions Pathfinders Club, Genevieve Royes and Christine Antoine from Lehigh Acres Royal Knights Pathfinders Club, and Camille Watkins from Westside Lions Pathfinders Club. The only person invested as Pathfinder Instructor was Jackie Mentor from Thonotosassa Pathfinders Club.

The ceremony was held at Westside Church in Tampa, Fla. Dolphy Cross, Westside Church pastor, offered a special prayer of dedication to the newly invested Master Guides, Pathfinder Leadership awardees, and Pathfinder Instructor. Candidates were encouraged to continue serving the youth and be strong, consistent leaders. Oftentimes, some leaders wear green to show authority, but these use 'green' to glorify God and serve the youth. Cobb